IOWA HIGH SCHOOL GOLF COACHES ASSOCIATION
PRESIDENT’'S AWARD
NOMINATION FORM
2009-2010
The Iowa High School Golf Coaches Association will annually present this award to a
person that promotes high school golf in the state. Nominations will be accepted from
all classes, boys & girls.

Nominations need to be submitted by the end of May. The Leadership Board of the
IAHSGCA will vote of the nominations at their June meeting. The recipient will be
announced after that meeting, with the award being presented at the March banquet.

Please fill out the following form and submit it by May 1*

Send to: Eric Perry
President — Iowa High School Golf Coaches Association
908 S. 15" St.
Clear Lake, IA 50428

Name of Nominee

Nominee’s Address

Nominee’s Phone Number

Nominated by

How is this person connected to high school golf in your area?

What has this person done in your area to promote high school golf? How long have
they made this commitment?



